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Dear Health Committee,

As a Queensland resident and voter I am deeply concerned about the proposed Bill to
 allow pregnancy termination late in the term of pregnancy.

I fail to see why this is even being considered. There is plenty of time for earlier
 consideration of the abortion option.

Late term in the pregnancy there is a formed baby capable of a living delivery. I find the
 termination of this life very disturbing.

There must be a point at which the unborn baby has rights to be legally considered and
 protected.

Yours sincerely,

Rob Nicholls, 

Rob Nicholls
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